
HOUSE RULES MEETING ON SB 941 

  

BACKGROUND CHECKS DO NOT STOP CRIMES.  CRIMINAL ELEMENTS IN OUR COMMUNITY DO 
NOT FOLLOW LAW'S, AND DON'T OBTAIN GUNS FROM RETAIL OR PRIVATE SALES.   
  

SB 941 WILL MAKE LAW ABIDING CITIZENS BREAK THIS LAW WHILE TRYING TO DO THE RIGHT 
THING FOR FAMILY AND FRIENDS. 
HOW CAN IT BE ENFORCED, AND BY WHO? 

  

COMMUNITIES NEED MORE LAW ABIDING CITIZENS, TAX PAYERS, AND FELLOW VOTERS TO BE 
ARMED.  FAMILY'S NEED TO BE ABLE AND READY TO DEFEND THEM SELVES FROM ANY 
THREAT.  OUR LAW ENFORCEMENT STAFF IS NOT ABLE TO PROTECT ALL OF US ALL OF THE 
TIME.  HAVING FAMILY'S ARMED AND CAPABLE OF DEFENDING AND PROTECTING LOVED ONES 
ALLOWS OUR LAW ENFORCEMENT TO PURSUE THE CRIMINAL ELEMENT IN OUR 
COMMUNITIES.  PLEASE DIRECT YOUR ENERGY TO ENFORCING THE EXISTING LAWS IN PLACE, 
NOT CREATING MORE STATUTES THAT WILL ALSO NOT BE ENFORCED. 
  

PLEASE OPPOSE SB 941.  THIS BILL IS BAD FOR OREGON AND IT CITIZENS. 
  

RESPECTFULLY, BRENT MCTAGGART, LTC (RET), US ARMY  


